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Edwardsville Bulletin
To the Faculty and S taff o f  Southern Illinois University a t Edwardsville

Vol. 10, No. 21 
January 5, 1978

MEMO TO: Academic Deans and Directors
Faculty of the Univej^sity

FROM: Earl Lazerson o

SUBJECT: Sabbatical Leave Policy

I call your attention to two errors in the Edwardsville Bulletin 
Vol, 10, no. 19, January 5, 1978.

1. Limitations on the duration of leaves should have been stated 
as: two quarters at full pay or ^  calendar year at half pay.

2. Samples of the revised sabbatical leave forms will be sent to 
deans and directors when they are available from the printer. 
Supplies must be ordered from University Stores.
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